
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 
 

THE BOROUGH OF HERTSMERE 
(ALDENHAM AVENUE, PARK AVENUE, THE CROSSPATH AND WATLING STREET, 

RADLETT) (DISABLED PERSONS PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2018 
 

 

Hertsmere Borough Council is proposing to introduce and alter disabled persons parking 
places in parts of Radlett as specified in the Schedules to the above mentioned Order. 
 
The general effect of the order will be to:- 

 Relocate existing disabled bays in the vicinity of 257-399 Watling Street, Radlett 

 Remove two pay and display parking spaces outside the Radlett Theatre and replace 
with two disabled parking spaces. 

 Change status of disabled bay outside property number 75 The Crosspath to a CPZ 
parking bay. 

 Change the status of  CPZ parking bay outside property number 21 Park Road to a 
disabled parking bay 

 
 
The proposals are considered necessary for the purpose of relieving or preventing congestion 
and in particular to assist and enable blue badge holders to park close to their home and to 
enable the disabled persons parking places to be legally enforced.     
 
All of the proposed measures have been subject to consultation with the Police, Fire & 
Rescue, Ambulance, FTA, RHA, District Councillors, Hertfordshire Highways Area Office and 
local residents. 
 

 

Donald Graham 
Chief Executive 
2nd May 2018 
 


